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Scholarship to attend an international Conference 2023-24 
 
Practising chemistry teachers are invited to apply for a scholarship to attend an 
international Chemistry Conference or Science Conference – with a significant 
chemistry emphasis in 2023 or 2024.  
 
CEA will provide $5,000 toward the costs involved in attending the conference. The 
successful applicant is expected to report on the conference to CEA and to present 
a session at the next STAVCON or Chemistry Conference. This report/session would 
focus on new directions and updates in chemistry as covered at the conference.  
 
Send applications to Mick Moylan, CEA Project Officer mmoylan@unimelb.edu.au   
 

1. Details of the conference you wish to attend, with dates and a budget for 
expected costs for travel, registration and accommodation 

2. A brief CV (maximum 2 pages) 
3. How would you use your learning from the conference to improve an aspect 

of your students’ learning in chemistry? 
4. An example of how you have changed your teaching practice as a result of a 

conference or professional development (max ½ page) 
 
Applications will close 27 November 2023 
Possible conferences to attend include: 

• Green Chemistry and Engineering Conference, 3 – 5 June 2024, Atlanta USA, 
https://www.gcande.org/  

• Biennial Conference on Chemical Education, 28 July – 1 August 2024, 
Lexington, USA. https://bcce.divched.org/   

• International Conference on Chemistry Education, 15-19 July 2024, Pattaya, 
Thailand. https://www.icce2024thailand.com/   

• Conference for the Advancement of Science Teachers, 9 – 11 November 
2024, Houston USA. https://www.statweb.org/future-casts  
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